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2017 Box Fan Drive Kickoff 
 

New Braunfels, Texas — The New Braunfels Professional Firefighter’s Association’s is kicking off their Annual 

Fan Drive June 16th through July 6th. The donated fans will be distributed to those in the community who need 

help dealing with the extreme summer heat.  

Donors are asked to bring new, in-the-box fans to any of the following locations:   

 Any New Braunfels Fire Station 

 Fire Administration (City Hall -  550 Landa Street) 

 Municipal Building (424 S. Castell Ave.) 

 “This is an easy, effective way for people to help their neighbors live more safely and comfortably,” said 

James Sellers, President of the New Braunfels Professional Fire Fighters Association. “As firefighters and 

paramedics, we see firsthand the dangers some of our residents face during the intense heat of the summer months 

so we’re dedicated to this project and happy to open up our stations to accept fan donations.” 
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